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Wednesday, June 22, 2022 5:00 PM Municipal Plaza Building 

 

 

The City Council convened a regular meeting in the Norma S. Rodriguez Council Chamber in 

the Municipal Plaza Building beginning at 5:22 PM. Deputy City Clerk Aurora Perkins took the 

Roll Call noting a quorum with the following Council Members present: 

 
PRESENT: 6 –  Nirenberg, Bravo, McKee­Rodriguez, Rocha Garcia, Castillo, Courage 

ABSENT:   5  –   Viagran, Cabello Havrda, Sandoval, Pelaez, Perry 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
1. Public Comment is your opportunity to address your City of San Antonio elected officials 

directly about issues that are important to you and your community. To sign up to speak visit 

www.saspeakup.com. Click on meetings and events and select the meeting you’d like to 

participate in. Sign up to speak or submit a written comment. Members of the public are 

given up to three minutes to speak, and groups are given up to nine minutes. 

 

Lourdes Galvan spoke in support of support of small businesses and the need for City 
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Council and City staff support of small businesses impacted by COVID and the award of City 

contracts to larger outside vendors. 

 

Henrietta LaGrange spoke in support of funding for increased staffing of San Antonio 

Police Officers to improve resident safety. 

 

Edward Ocampo spoke of his concerns of water poisoning at the San Antonio Housing 

Authority and possible award of housing vouchers for housing. 

 

Jesse Ortega requested assistance in addressing noise issues and related Ordinances 

associated with the housing development adjacent to his residence. 

 

Maureen Galindo expressed concern regarding the Labor Street Childcare closure and 

asked City Council to engage in providing rental relief for the organization and addressing 

concerns of area residents who utilized the daycare facility and the need for more 

affordable housing. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 

 

There being no further discussion, Mayor Nirenberg adjourned the meeting at 5:45 PM. 

 

Approved 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Attest: 

 

 

 

Debbie Racca­Sittre     

City Clerk 

Ron Nirenberg 

Mayor 


